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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please take a look at the club list for the Spring Term 2019. Your child can attend more than one club 

providing they are on different nights. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. It is 

important that your child attends the club every week otherwise they will lose their place. 

 

If your child selects a sports club and it is not on their PE day, they will need to bring PE clothes and 

trainers in a bag.  If they do not have sports kit they will not be able to participate in the practical part 

of the session.   Please also note that earrings cannot be worn and long hair must be tied back. 

 

Clubs will start week commencing Monday 14th January. 

 

Please complete the form and return to school. 

Any questions then please come and ask me. 

 

Childs Name ____________________________________       Class ___________________ 

 
Club Location Time and day Collection from 

Football – Y3/4/5/6 Hall Mon         3.15 - 4.15 Hall 
    

Forest Schools Y5/6 Y4 class/outside Tues        3.15 – 4.15 Y3/4 exit 

Languages Y4/5/6 Y5 class Tues         3.15 – 4.00 Year 5  door 

Homework club Y3/4/5/6 Year 3 Tues         3.15-4.00 Y3/4 exit 

Homework club  Y1/2 Year 2 Tues         3.15 – 4.00 Year 2 door 

Multisports Y1/2/3 Hall Tues          3.15-4.00 Hall door 

Creative Development 
FS1/2 

FS2 Tues          3.15 – 4.00 FS2 door 

Reading for pleasure  
Y1/2/3/4/5/6 

Library Tues          3.15 – 4.00 Library door 

    

Netball/Dodgeball 
Y3/4/5/6 

Hall  Wed          3.15 - 4.15 Hall 

    
Art club    Y3/4 Year 2 Thurs         3.15 – 4.00 Year 2 door 

Choir/Singing Y3/4/5/6 Year 1 Thurs         3.15 – 4.00 Year 1 door 

    

Cross Country Y 3/4/5/6 Playground  Daily during lunch N/A 

 
You will receive confirmation to let you know that you have been successful with your club choice. 

Thank you 

 

 
Mrs Eptlett 

 


